
Look What’s Trending this week! 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
Thursday & Friday 
15th & 16th September 
World of Maths 
 
Friday 16th September 
Maitland High School  - Yr 7   
2023 Transition Day 
 
Tuesday 20th September 
School Photo Day 
 
Friday 23rd September 
MHS Year 5 taster day 
Last day for Term 3 
 
Monday 10th October 
First day back Term 4 
 
Wednesday 26th October  
Kinder Orientation 
 
Wednesday 2nd November  
Kinder Orientation  
 
Wednesday 9th November  
Kinder Orientation   
 

Before and After School Care  
Please call Will  
(Co-ordinator) 

0447 430 811 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 

SCHOOL ITEMS: 
Cash ‐ to Office 

Credit/Debit Card ‐ at Office or via  

Parent Online Payments 

(POP)  

DON’T FORGET WHEN ORDERING YOUR LUNCH ORDERS TO USE ‘www.QuickCliq.com.au’ 

 

World of Maths  On Thursday and Friday our students will be 
involved in ‘World of Maths’ workshops. The popular incursion 
provides an opportunity for students to move through a series of 
maths activities that support inquiry, exploration and 
consolidation of key concepts. The ‘hands on’ activities promote 
fun and engagement as students solve real life maths problems.  

Transitions and Orientations  Our orientation/transition 
programs for students beginning Kindergarten and those starting 
Year 7 in 2023 will be rolled out over the final weeks of Term 3 
and the early weeks of Term 4. Our Year 6 teachers will meet 
with colleagues from Maitland High today and the first round of 
our interviews with the parents/carers of our 2023 Kinder students will begin in Week 10. Our three 
session Kinder orientation visits will be held in Term 4 from Week 3 to Week 5. At this stage we expect to 
enrol approximately 33 students in Kinder next year. 

As is usually the case, our Year 6 students will be spread far and wide next year as they begin their 
secondary education, with enrolment at selective, Catholic and local public schools. All schools will offer 
their own individual transition program. 

Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction (AP C&I) Our school recently held interviews for the 
newly created AP C&I position. All NSW public schools have been provided with a staffing entitlement for 
the role, with our school receiving a 0.8 ( four days per week) allocation. It gives me great pleasure to 
announce that Mrs Lee Moore was the successful applicant. Lee brings a wealth of experience, 
knowledge and relevant leadership expertise to the role and we are excited to welcome her to our team.  

Tenambit - Morpeth Cricket Visit On Wednesday, Shane 
and Damien will visit our school to provide a cricket skills and 
drills session for our students. Shane and Damien, stalwarts of 
our local Tenambit-Morpeth cricket club, will work with 
students in all classes. Any intending players (of all ages) are 
asked to contact Damien  on 0412 681 192 or contact the club 
via the club’s web page https://www.playhq.com/…/tenambit-
morpeth…/08183c05  

Please be reminded that a $100 voucher is available to 
subsidise registration fees. 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/…/apply-active-kids-voucher  

Music Showcase We had intended to hold ‘Music Showcase’, a wonderful concert to highlight the 
incredible dancing, singing and general musical prowess of our students, on Thursday of Week 10. 
However, because of the proposed public holiday in honour of the Queen on that date (22 September), we 
will reschedule the concert to early next term. The concert will feature students in all classes performing 
for our families and fellow students. Music Showcase is the brainchild of our music teacher, Mrs Jack, and 
we are hoping that lots of our parents and carers will come to our school to enjoy the entertainment on 
offer. We will provide information about the new date in the coming days. 

Important Term Dates Just a reminder that the final day for Term 1 is Friday of Week 10 (23 September). 
Term 4 will begin for students and staff on Monday 10 October. Please note that there is no Staff 
Development Day (Pupil Free Day) to begin Term 4 - we all return together. Peter Edmonds 



 

P&C  Meeting -  
Monday 7th November 2022 at 6pm. (NEW TIME) 

Meetings will now be held in person at the school,  

   And for those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

 

The next P&C MeeƟng is scheduled for Monday 7th November 2022 at the NEW TIME of 6pm to be held in person at the school, and for 
those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

We would love to welcome all members of the school community to be involved ‐ parents, carers, grandparents. With a simple $1       
membership fee which can be provided to the school office, the canteen or now by Quickcliq (locate it under the uniforms tab!), you will be 
able to aƩend meeƟngs, receive minutes, and keep your finger on the pulse of our wonderful school! Don't worry being a part of the P&C 
doesn't mean you have to aƩend every meeƟng or hold a posiƟon! 

Any quesƟons regarding the P&C feel free to call the President Sharyn on 0402 543 627. We would love to see you all! 

UNIFORM SHOP 
IS NOW ONLINE ONLY    

Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  
For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639 Account No - 287 512 

   
Week 9 - Term 3, 2022 

Tuesday  13.09.2022  Help needed  

Wednesday 14.09.2022 Help needed 

Thursday 15.09.2022  Help needed 

Friday 16.09.2022           Help needed 
 

Online orders only using Quickly. If you would like to volunteer please contact Bec on 0413 771 181 or click on the link below to 

our online roster where you are able to sign up for days that you are available.        https://signup.com/go/ZBkQLdn  

Canteen News 

PBL  
We will be talking with students about …  

Toilets and Bubblers 
Enter and exit quietly and quickly 

Take care of property 
Turn off taps and bubblers 

Keep toilets tidy 
Report damages 

Use toilets and bubblers during breaks 
Return to class promptly 

 
















